
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming dates for your diary: 

Monday 8th May – King’s Jubilee bank holiday – 
SCHOOL CLOSED  

Friday 26th May – End of Term 5 

Monday 5th June – Start of Term 6 

 

 

 

 

House Point Cup Weekly Winners 

Avebury  –  290 

Silbury – 301 

West Kennet – 295 

Stonehenge - 299 

Friday Celebration Assembly  

Congratulations to the following children who have 
dazzled us this week with their hard work and 
brilliant learning behaviours: 

Skylarks- Ayra  “For fantastic reading.”  

Kingfishers - The Whole Class- “ For an amazing 
assembly!”  

Tawny Owls – Alexia – “For resilience in her 
learning.” 

Snowy Owls – Logan B – “For a brilliant attitude to 
his learning.” 

Tapestry in Nursery and Reception 

The staff in Nursery and Reception are continuing to 
upload weekly blogs to Tapestry to show parents some 
of the exciting learning that has happened at 
Southbroom each week. Please log in to your child’s 
account to see these weekly blogs. You can even drop 
the children a like to show your support in their 
learning.  

Southbroom Values  

Our value of the term is thoughtfulness.  

 

Congratulations to  

Silbury who are 

this weeks 

winners.  

Our Southbroom Attendance Mascot! 

This week’s Top Dog winners are: SNOWY 
OWLS 

 

Well Done Year One! 

A huge WELL DONE to all of the children in Kingfishers 
for their amazing performance in their class assembly this 
week. The children spoke so clearly and showed off some 
of the amazing learning that they have been doing in year 
1. We are all so proud of you. 

Many thanks to all the friends and family who came to 

watch them.  

Celebrating the King’s Coronation at Southbroom Infants  

We have had a wonderful day celebrating the King’s Coronation today. The children from Nursery to Year 2 had fun 
making some delicious treats for their afternoon tea party. The children have also created a piece of artwork that will 
be displayed around the school to remember this special occasion. The children all looked fantastic dressed in Red, 
white and blue! 

Your child will be coming home with a commemorative wrist band to mark the occasion.  We would like to thank FOSI 
for kindly funding and providing these to every child within the school and nursery.  

We hope that you all enjoy the extra-long weekend and we look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday 9th May.      

 

Year 2 SATs weeks 

For the next 2 weeks, our year 2 pupils are going to 
be showing off what they can do by completing some 
‘quizzes’.  We wish all of our year 2 pupils the best of 
luck. We think you are all wonderful! 



                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

 

 

Do you have a child aged 0-5years? 

Here are some exciting upcoming events that are being run at our local Children’s Centres.    

              

Year 1 Trip to Dauntsey Forest School 

Last Friday, we saw our Year One pupils attend a Forest School session at Dauntsey School. The children had a 
fabulous time and did a brilliant job of demonstrating our Southbroom CALM code.  

                          

 

Parent Coffee Morning with Mrs Pletts 

Mrs Pletts is running her Friday coffee mornings 
at 9am every other Friday; the next session will be  
Friday 19th May.  Please feel free to drop in for a 
chat if there are any issues you would like to 
discuss or if you are looking for support – or just 
pop in for a cuppa and a biscuit! 

 

YEAR 2 SWIMMING-Snowy Owls 

We are very pleased that swimming lessons for children 
in Snowy Owls have been booked for Term 6 at Devizes 
Leisure Centre. These will run on Thursday afternoons 
at 2pm for 6 weeks  
 
Please make payment via ParentPay if you have not 
done so already.  Unfortunately, if we do not 
receive enough contributions we will be  
unable to provide this valuable activity.   

 


